Sent to all Members

March 10, 2024

Dear {%FName%},

This is a Rotary Foundation Minute provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris Society Coordinator Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).  
Please read at club meetings, post in newsletters and share on social media To have impact, a message must be received a minimum of three times. Please read Foundation Minutes at club meetings and post in newsletters and on social media.
===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.
Promoting peace and resolving conflict are core values and major priorities of Rotary International.

Restoring civility to our civic discourse is a major challenge facing Rotary clubs, church councils, state legislatures and the United States Congress.

An investment in peace, conflict resolution and the restoration of civility is your contribution to the Foundation that supports Rotary Peace Centers.

Fifty peace scholars will be selected this year to obtain advanced degrees in Peace Studies and Conflict Resolution.

Someone you know can apply to be a Peace Scholar.

They’ll receive a $30,000 annual scholarship to obtain a Masters Degree from one of six universities throughout the world.

District 6220 has contributed $30,000 a year for many years to the Peace Fellowship program.

Details are on our District 6220 website or available by contacting Wausau After Hours Rotarian Eric Giordanio.

Your contributions to The Rotary Foundation make YOU a peace builder.  Thank you.”

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.

Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  
